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As we plan for next year, if you or someone you know plans to enroll a child in transitional kindergarten or 
kindergarten in the fall, please call Miss Trudi in the office.  In order to qualify for kindergarten, a child must turn 5 
by September 1.  We offer transitional kindergarten for 4 year olds who will turn 5 by December 2.   
Speaking of next year... ​we are seeking input from you, the parents of our students, on our LCAP (Local Control and 
Accountability Plan) update.  Please consider attending one of our stakeholder input meetings, or call, email, or 
stop by to talk to Mrs. Gossien regarding how we spend our school’s dollars.  The current LCAP is on our website. 
 
LUNCH CHARGES are unfortunately on the rise.  Invoices were recently sent home.  If you owe money, please do not 
send your child to school without a lunch from home,  or money to cover the balance due.  It is imperative that 
parents pay their child’s lunch bill.  To pay your bill or check on your balance, please contact Trudi in the office.   
 
Our 7th/8th grade boys basketball team will be wrapping up its season March 1-2 at the Crescent City Jaycees 
Tournament.  ASB is sponsoring a pep rally for the team on Friday, March 1, at 10:00 in the cafeteria.  Go Bears! 
 
Friday, March 1, is also Scotia School’s celebration of Dr. Seuss Day!  Throughout the day, students will participate 
in fun reading-related activities.  Please continue to encourage your child(ren) to read at home! 
 
The week of March 4-8 is NATIONAL SCHOOL BREAKFAST WEEK!  We have a wonderful cafeteria and a free 
breakfast program for all students.   We encourage parents to please come up to the cafeteria and enjoy 
breakfast with your student during this week.  Adult breakfasts are $2.75.  There will be daily prize drawings all 
week!  
 
The annual PTO Carnival will be held on Friday, March 8!  PTO is seeking parent volunteers to supervise the games, 
donations of baked goodies for the cake walk, and glassware for the dime toss.  Presale tickets will be on sale soon.  
  
ASB is hosting a dance on Friday, March 15!  Look for more information to be sent home from ASB. 
 
Parent Conference Week is March 18-22.  There will be 1:00 dismissal all week.  ASES will begin at 1:00 all week. 
Teachers will be sending conference notes home on Monday, March 11.  Please sign and return these notes ASAP.   

 
February Award Winners for TK-5th Grades: 

(The 2nd trimester awards assembly for 6th-8th grades will be on Friday, March 29, at 2:20) 
Students of the Month:​ ​Gavin Calkins-Amanda Leaton-Meka Day-Guiovani Martinez Bernal-Miley Finch 
Vicky Bernal-Orrin Kelly-Cylis Leaton-Sophia Herrera-Brody Byrnes-Kaylarae Rush-Madison Clendenen 
SWAG Award Winners: ​Max Ciarabellini-Raven Mitchell-Lillian Herriott-Bethanie Shahid-Ryan Vaughn 
Killian Mullinex-Aden Regan-Natalie Edgins-Mahayla Broussard-Xialer Houston Jones-Casey Moore 
CONGRATULATIONS ​ ​to Adrian Herrera Urbina!  Adrian came in 3rd place at the Eel River Valley Spelling Bee, and 
will be the alternate at the Humboldt County Spelling Bee!  Way to go, Adrian!  

 
UPCOMING DATES 

March 4 PTO Meeting/library/3:30 (opportunity for public LCAP input) 
March 4-8 School Breakfast Week!  Free Breakfast for Students!  Daily prize drawings! 
March 8 End of 2nd Trimester 

PTO Carnival (look for flyers from PTO) 
March 11 Conference notes go home-please sign and return ASAP 
March 14 School Board Meeting/staff room/7:00 (opportunity for public LCAP input) 
March 15 ASB Dance (look for flyer from ASB) 
March 18-22 Parent Conferences​/1:00 dismissal all week/​ASES begins at 1:00 all week 
March 21 Report Cards go home (if no conference) 
March 29 Awards Assemblies (TK-3/12:40, 4-5/12:00, 6-8/2:20) 
April 15-19 Spring Break 



 
Check out our webpage! ​scotiasd.hcoe.org​  ↔  Follow us on Facebook!  ​Scotia Union School District 


